Sth August, 1949,

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your le tter of the 27th ultimo
respecting the steamer "WARINA" and note your remarks
for which I am obliged. ~ :
For your guidance I enclose herewith copy of a

letter which has today been addressed to the Bombay
Surveyors in the case.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee

The Surveyors,
CALCUTTA.
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